FOUNDATION

Kentucky Fire Sprinkler Contractors Association Foundation

February 23, 2022

Dear Supporter:

The Kentucky Fire Sprinkler Contractors’ Association Foundation would like to thank you for your
support with our Charity Golf Scramble and Auction. Because of your support we have been able
to make donations to Norton Children’s Hospital Pediatric Burn Unit, the U of L Straight Talk
Program, the Juvenile Fire Setter Intervention Program in Paducah, the Lexington Fire
Department, the Bingham Child Guidance Center and several other worthy causes. Over
$500,000.00 has been raised for in the past twenty-seven years. Without your support and
participation, we would not be able to make such a huge impact in fire prevention, safety and
education, and provide much needed equipment for the care of burn victims in the Commonwealth
of KY. Each of you should be very proud.

We are requesting items for our silent auction. We will accept any item, including McDonald’s gift
certificates. We would like to have a big item so if you have a sunny vacation home or a ski chalet
and would like to donate a week that would be great. If you have any contacts with corporations
that would like to be a sponsor at this event, please have them contact the KFSCA office. Please
reach out to your bank, CPA, suppliers, etc.

Please mark your calendar for the 2022 Annual Charity Golf Outing on Monday, October 3, 2022.
We will be at Frankfort Country Club in Frankfort, KY. See the www.kfsca.org website for
registration information.
The Kentucky Fire Sprinkler Contractors Association Foundation is a non-profit organization
established to benefit worthy charities in the area of fire prevention education and fire victims.
The EIN for the Kentucky Fire Sprinkler Contractors Association Foundation is 61-1322939.
If you have any questions, please feel free to contact the Association Office at 502-223-5322.
Please send all contributions to: KFSCA Foundation Benefit Golf Tournament

5932 Timber Ridge Drive, Suite 101

Prospect, KY 40059
Again, thank you for your support. We couldn’t do it without you!

Yours truly,
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Tom Underwood, Executive Director


http://www.kfsca.org/

